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Heavily perfumed but elegant nose of dried cherries and 
cola nut fill the glass. Surprisingly meaty on the palate 
with full rich tannins and hints of pepper and anise. 
Woodier tannins from the whole cluster fermentation and 
refreshing acidity combine late in the flavor profile to 
produce a lasting finish. 

9 Powerful Reds From 

Paso Robles 

www.CALCAREOUSVINEYARD.com 

91 
POINTS 

Heavily perfumed but elegant nose of dried cherries and 
cola nut fill the glass. Surprisingly meaty on the palate 
with full rich tannins and hints of pepper and anise. 
Woodier tannins from the whole cluster fermentation and 
refreshing acidity combine late in the flavor profile to 
produce a lasting finish. 

9 Powerful Reds From 

Paso Robles 

www.CALCAREOUSVINEYARD.com 

91 
POINTS 

Heavily perfumed but elegant nose of dried cherries and 
cola nut fill the glass. Surprisingly meaty on the palate 
with full rich tannins and hints of pepper and anise. 
Woodier tannins from the whole cluster fermentation and 
refreshing acidity combine late in the flavor profile to 
produce a lasting finish. 

9 Powerful Reds From 

Paso Robles 

www.CALCAREOUSVINEYARD.com 

91 
POINTS 

Heavily perfumed but elegant nose of dried cherries and 
cola nut fill the glass. Surprisingly meaty on the palate 
with full rich tannins and hints of pepper and anise. 
Woodier tannins from the whole cluster fermentation and 
refreshing acidity combine late in the flavor profile to 
produce a lasting finish. 

9 Powerful Reds From 

Paso Robles 

www.CALCAREOUSVINEYARD.com 

91 
POINTS 

Heavily perfumed but elegant nose of dried cherries and 
cola nut fill the glass. Surprisingly meaty on the palate 
with full rich tannins and hints of pepper and anise. 
Woodier tannins from the whole cluster fermentation and 
refreshing acidity combine late in the flavor profile to 
produce a lasting finish. 

9 Powerful Reds From 

Paso Robles 

www.CALCAREOUSVINEYARD.com 

91 
POINTS 

Heavily perfumed but elegant nose of dried cherries and 
cola nut fill the glass. Surprisingly meaty on the palate 
with full rich tannins and hints of pepper and anise. 
Woodier tannins from the whole cluster fermentation and 
refreshing acidity combine late in the flavor profile to 
produce a lasting finish. 

9 Powerful Reds From 

Paso Robles 


